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Mrs . Deakins 

Phillips Moore of the CAA told me in Washington that he never received 

the photographs made while he was here in January with Rentzel and the 

National Airports Advisory Committee . ·,He asked if you could have a 

duplicate set mailed to him, and in particular would like to have Mr. 

Carter autogr aph t he one of Mr. and Mrs . Carter with Moore at the Ft . W. Olub 

dinner when the certificate of honorary membership on the committee 

was presented t o Mr . Carter. 

His address : Phillips Moore 
Director , Office of Aipports 
Civil Aeronautics Admini stration 
Department of Commerce 
Washington 25, D. O. 
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